
HOW TO REGISTER YOUR BUSINESS WITH FORT BEND INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Greetings, 

Interested in doing business with Fort Bend Independent School District? 

Fort Bend ISD (FBISD) is a K-12 public school district in Fort Bend County serving a student enrollment of 
over 76,000. The district currently consists of 80 campuses and multiple administrative sites. 

Fort Bend ISD utilizes the Bonfire electronic bidding system to manage suppliers as well as distribute and 
receive solicitations electronically.  Existing and potential suppliers wishing to do business with Fort 
Bend ISD must register within the Bonfire electronic bidding system. 

How to Register into the FBISD Bonfire Platform: 
1. Visit the FBISD Bonfire Portal at  https://fortbendisd.bonfirehub.com

2. On the right side of the screen select the blue Log in/Registration tab.

3. A log in or register screen will appear.  Select New Vendor Registration

4. Provide the requested information and select Create Account.  A verification email will
be sent, which will allow you to complete your registration.

https://fortbendisd.bonfirehub.com/


5. Retrieve the email sent by Bonfire and Select Complete Your Registration  
 

 
 

6. A Registration prompt will appear. Click the Check Box and select Save & Continue 

 
 

7. Enter the individual who will be responsible for responding to solicitation in this prompt. 
Select Save and Continue to Step 3 Documentation.  

 
 
 
 
 



8. Upload all required documentation, i.e. W-9 and Supplier Diversity Questionnaire. 

 
9. On the left-hand side of the screen, select Commodity Codes.  Select the appropriate 

commodity codes that reflect the goods and/or services your entity can provide to the 
district.   

 
Check the Box near the bottom of the screen This box MUST be selected to ensure that you 
are receiving email notices regarding solicitation opportunities that match your selected 
commodity codes.   

 

 
10. Congratulations, your registration is complete.  

 
Please keep an eye out on future solicitations.  We look forward to doing business with you!!!  
 
Best, 
Fort Bend ISD Purchasing Team 


